
From: toolman.raff@mchsi.com
To: Moke Simon; Eddie Crandell; Rob Brown; Tina Scott
Cc: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 6.1 not on agenda
Date: Monday, July 6, 2020 2:39:16 PM

The new proposed development near Middletown,
Dear Board of Supervisors,

I would like this to be read at the board meeting on July 7th, 2020 during the 6.1--not on the agenda comment:

The planning department will hear this soon. It is about the Butts Canyon development not the one for Hartman
Road.

I am against this proposal and hope you will deny the major use permit for the new 25 sq. miles small town near the
large winery on Butts Canyon Rd.
You already approved the Hartman Rd project which will cause major road and population problems, and many
others. This new project will be worse.

The south end of our county will be host to a Communist, Red China owned property that should never have
happened. No other country should be able
to come here and take ownership of our land, property and resources. Sacramento has borrowed so much money
from China and we cannot pay our note
so China will repo those 16,000 acres. It is a shame and I will bet, illegal that our governor put this land up as
collateral and they lost it.
This property is not the only one.

Sincerely
Mike Raffanelli
Lower Lake
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